
Youth & Family Christmas 
Service Project 

 
On December 11th, we will be meeting to put together hygiene kits, a 

special project with the Orphan Grain Train. “Hygiene is difficult to maintain 

in many countries especially when everything is destroyed from a natural 

disaster. These kits contain basic cleanliness needs and are shipped to help 

victims of natural disasters and to families in need around the world.” 

(https://www.ogt.org/special-projects/hygiene-kits/) 

 

Each kit will contain: 

1. 1 bath towel (dark colors preferred) 

2. 1 wash cloth (dark colors preferred) 

3. 1 bath-sized bar of soap 

4. 1 plastic soap box holder  

5. 1 toothbrush 

6. 1 sturdy comb 

7. 6 Band-Aids (1/2” or 3/4”) 

8. 1 nail clipper 

 

All items should be in their original packaging, if possible. No religious, 

camouflage, patriotic or military symbols are acceptable. 

 

We are soliciting donations to put these kits together. Each box of kits costs 

$11 to ship so we would also appreciate monetary donations. Please look 

for donation boxes placed in the narthex and the fellowship hall.  

Thank you so much for supporting this service project! 
 

 
 

Whoever is kind to the poor lends to the Lord, 
and he will reward them for what they have done.    

Proverbs 19:17 

https://www.ogt.org/special-projects/hygiene-kits/

